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Dear Colonel Bovey, Mr. D. L. Gower.
Reciprocal Interchange of Teachers.

There was no part of my predecessor's duties in 
which he took a more lively interest, and before demitting 
office he impressed on the the desirability of keeping 
prominently before my Committee the whole subject of the 
reciprocal interchange of teachers with a view to the con­
tinuance of the scheme inaugurated last year.

I am very anxious to follow out Mr. Malloch's 
wishes in this matter, and, accordingly, am taking steps 
to put before my Committee the question of the continuance 
of these scholarships at an early date.

I feel certain that my Committee would wish to 
have some indication of the progress made by the students 
selected to go to McGill University and also to have your 
opinion on his general suitability for the needs of the 
scheme.

Although it will be rather early for you to give^ 
any final and definite report on the quality of Mr. Gower s 
work, I should, nevertheless, esteem it a great favour if 
you could furnish me with a provisional report on the 
character of his accomplishments during the period of his 
residence with you.

I am sorry to trouble you at this stage on the 
matter of reports, but this is the kind of thing which must 
be tackled fairly early so that ample time may be given for 
future nominations.

I am,
Yours sincerely,

Colonel Bovey,
McGill University, 

MONTREAL, 
Canada.


